
Forc Member Meeting  December 3, 2018 @ 6:46

Call to order @ 6:46

18 present

Minutes from last month approved

Fondo:

- Waiting on the city

- Need people to get swag from bike shops. Who has contacts at 
different shops? 

- Raffle is where we make our money

Tim will be doing the party at The Crotch

Andy will be scoring

Want to offer to give 3/4 of entry fee back to people’s club who come to 
the Fondo after other races cancelled.


Needs for the race: 


	 Tape donation


	 Schedule clean up 


	 Post for volunteers


Trail Reports: 

SBP: Good things happening in the Spring


Dorance: Last trail is open, little over 4 miles out there now.


Sylvan: Open 
Scott: Needs to freeze up




Prairie Park: Not much going on, still planning on building but on 
hold until Spring. Getting some Fat Bike use. When it Freezes will 
be open.


Dave & Carol Brown: 

- Moline Foundation awarded us $10,000 towards building 
the shelter at Sylvan Island


	 - Ask was for $20,000. which is what is needed for the 
whole project


	 - Would like to form a small committee


	 	 -Fundraise


	 	 -Media


	 	 Talk to park


 Elections next Month positions open are:


	 President


	 Vice President


	 Secretary


Adjourn 7:11 pm



